
 

 
 
 

INCAP/BSE/2024-25/250 
Dated 20th June, 2024 

 
To 
The Corporate Relations Department 
Bombay Stock Exchange, 
21st Floor, P.J.Tower, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumabi. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub : Re-Submission of Annual  Secretarial Compliance Report in the New Format for the year ended on 
31.03.2024 – Reg. 
 

-x-x-x- 
 
Pursuant to the Regulation 24A of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we 
are Re-submitting the Annual Secretarial Compliance Report in the New Format for the Financial Year 2023-24. 
 
You are requested to kindly take the above information on record. 
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